
CLPOA Board Meeting September 3, 2022


Fred reports he is ready with documentation necessary for the Cook County commissioner 
review to present the Wake Boat/wake surfing petition. It would be good to show our support 
by being at the meeting. Once we are on the schedule, Julie will send an email encouraging 
owners to come to the meeting with examples of how wake boats would impact them. 

Tom will contact Julie with the date. we are hoping sometime in October. Sharon Fred, Julie 
and Tom will try to attend.

Fred will keep all the petitions with signatures.


Fred will step down as President but remain on the Board 9/2023.

Julie  will step down as Secretary but can remain on the Board 9/2023.


Karl needs another Board member to help with programs. Mike Nicklow volunteers.


$2000 was donated to improve our signage after Larry applied. We will put up a 3 sided sign at 
the public landing. With history of CLPOA, information on AIS, and working discouraging wake 
boats. Larry will work with Amanda to do the sign.


Discussion: should we Consider a name change to reflect our mission better - something like 
Friends of Caribou Lake? something to ponder…..


